of the Carlson Federal "A" No. 2. A copy of Administrative Order
DHC-658 dated July 29, 1987, is attached. No fluid compatibility
problems have been experienced with any of these operations over
the years.

Additionally, the Blinebry and the Tubb/Drinkard in Hendrix's
Wimberly #3, which is one location northeast of the Carlson Federal
"A" #2, are downhole commingled. The well does not appear to
have any fluid compatibility problems.

h. Commingling Computations - Attached

i. Allocation of Production - based on latest production tests

071 Gas Water
Blinebry 77% 40% 40%
Tubb 23% 60% 60%
Total 100% 100% 100%

J. Notification of Offset Operators
A copy of the notice sent to offset operators and the Bureau
of Land Management, the return receipts, and the BLM's approval
are attached.



